
 

 

Amnesty Scheme 2024 – Amnesty Portal User Guide for Dealers 

Creating a user in Amnesty Portal: 

1. The link to access the Amnesty Portal is available in the official website of the department, 

www.keralataxes.gov.in. as shown below: 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.keralataxes.gov.in/
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OR 

2. The Amnesty Portal can be accessed through https://kitis.keralataxes.gov.in/Auth/TRNLogin. 

 

 

3. For New User, click on Sign-up here and then the following user creation page will appear. 

 

4. Enter a valid Email Address and Mobile Number in the space provided and click on Proceed button. 

https://kitis.keralataxes.gov.in/Auth/TRNLogin
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5. Then the OTPs will be forwarded to the given Email Id and Mobile No. and the following page will 

appear . 

 

 

6. The OTP will be forwarded to the mobile no. with the message header AD-KERTAX. 

 

 
 

7. An email will also be forwarded to mail id as shown below: 
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8. Enter the OTPs and click on Verify my account button. 
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9. On successful verification, the following screen will appear. 

 

 
 

10. An email will be forwarded to the registered mail id with a Temporary Reference Number (TRN). 
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11. Enter the TRN and Captcha code in the Sign-in page and click on Proceed button. 

 

12 . Then an OTP will be forwarded to the registered mobile no. of the user and the following page will 

appear.  

 

12. Enter OTP and click on Verify my account. Then the user will be able to log-in to the Amnesty Home 

Page. 

(Version 1.0 dated 31.07.2024 Prepared by IT Management Division, SGST Department) 

 


